From: PlanningAppeals

Sent: 31 March 2020 10:28

To: Planning

Cc: Dempsey, Matthew; Sheehy, John
Subject: FW: 5GTower on Southfleet, Malden Road
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Planning,
Please find an objection to the above planning application.

| am also going to forward this to PINS as we have a related enforcement appeal that John is dealing with
(EN18/0080).

Thanks,

Geri Gohin
Planning Assistant

Telephone: 0207 974 2047

flin]ELS’

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: julietta cochrane

Sent: 31 March 2020 00:58

To: English, Rachel <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk>; PlanningAppeals <PlanningAppeals@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 5GTower on Southfleet, Malden Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecurityTeam(@camden. gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning



RE: 2020/0147/P.

| strongly OBJECT to the planned communications tower on the top of Southfleet, Malden Road, NW5

The council should not be subjecting its citizens to these untested experiments in wireless communications.
It is an eyesore and will encroach on the views of buildings looking south.

Yours

Julietta Cochrane

96b Queens Crescent
NW?5 4DY



